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Dear parents 
 

We have noticed in recent days that it is very busy at the end of the school day at the exit of K2 / K3 / L1 and 
that the corona guidelines are not always respected. Given the current health crisis, we are making a change 
here to make it easier, smoother and, above all, safer for everyone to pick up their child from school. 

 
- In the morning, at the start of the school day (8:05 AM - 8:25 AM), the appointments remain unchanged. 

The pre-schoolers enter through their confidential entrance. The students of the 1st grade proceed to the 
playground. 

 
- At the end of the school day (from 3:05 pm) there will be a change. Parents pick up their son / daughter off 

at the following locations: 
 

3kindergarten and1st grade: exit through gate / corridor 
 

   
 
 
2,the kindergarten: output over the infant gymnasium. Parents do not enter the school building and wait 
outside for their child. 
 

 
 

* Parents who, for example, have children in K2 and L1, can agree with the class teacher which exit will be 
taken for both children. 
 
Kind regards 
Stanny De Block, director of GO! Primary school De Bij 


